
San  Carlos  Area  Council
presents  donation  to  San
Carlos Branch Library

  We  thank  the  San  Carlos  Area  Council  for  its  $500
contribution to the San Carlos Branch Library.  Managing

Librarian  Rita  Glick  accepted  the  check  from  SCAC
representatives (from left), Jay Coulter, John Pilch, (Rita
Glick) and Mickey Zeichek.  The funds will be used to purchase
a new podium for the library.  John is also one of our
dedicated library volunteers.  The community is welcome to
attend.  SCAC  meetings  which  are  at  6:00  pm  on  the  first
Wednesday of odd numbered months in the Winer Family Community
Room & Art Gallery of the San Carlos Branch Library
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